David S. Wall
P.O. Box 756 Newberg, Oregon 97132; [408-287-6838]

March 5, 2021
To: House Committee on Economic Development and Prosperity; others
Re: 1 SUPPORT [HB 2173]...But, not for the reasons you might think.
Yamhill County is a prime example of why the Economic Development funds should be taken back.
Yamhill County governmental morons have wasted this money on contracts that do not serve the public's interests.
The Regional Solutions Group has been allowed to expand beyond its' net worth.
All the Regional Solutions functions can be reduced to that of Governor Brown's bootlicks on parade.
In my opinion, Regional Solutions isn't worth a ""Tinker's Damn."
If the decision was left up to me, | would recommend the dissolution of this enormous waste of money.
Respectfully submitted,
/s/ David S. Wall
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